Communication : C 2
Committee of the Whole (1)
January 18, 2022

From:

To: guncil@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca Agenda Item # 7
Cc: Evan Read

Subject: [External] Contribution Rebate Program (CRP) Report Item# 75 on January 18th CW meeting @1pm

Date: Thursday, January 13, 2022 9:03:25 AM

Dear CoV Council,
The middle of the second page of the four-page report states as follows;

“Candidates, their spouse, siblings, parents, grandparents, children and grandchildren were not
eligible to receive a rebate”

| am pleased that grandchildren and grandparents are excluded from the CRP. However, the report
does not speak to in-laws of the candidate such as parents-in-law and siblings-in-law. Do they
qualify for the CRP? Or would qualification be decided on a case by case basis?

Hiten Patel
Thornhill Woods Drive



